
Joint Orientation Programme Organized by the Sub-committee for
Teaching Quality (TQSC) and the University Library (12/09/2007)

Dear all

To welcome new faculty members and to introduce to them the teaching quality issues as well as
the library resources/services in the University, TDSC and the University Library will jointly
organize two orientation sessions:

Session 1

Date : 18 September (Tuesday)

Time : 15:00 - 16:00 (Part 1: Library)

  16:00 - 17:00 (Part 2: TQ)

Venue : Orientation Room I (RC02), Lobby Floor, UM Library

Session 2

Date : 20 September (Thursday)

Time : 15:00 - 16:00 (Part 1: Library)

  16:00 - 17:00 (Part 2: TQ)

Venue: Orientation Room I (RC02), Lobby Floor, UM Library

An invitation has already been sent to the new faculty members and they are asked to indicate
which session that they could attend. It is hoped that all of them could attend either one of these
sessions. 

The new faculty members who are interested in attending this programme may let Ms. Lillian Tam
(UM Library) know by emailing lilliant@umac.mo or calling 3978157 

Thank you. 

TQSC, and
UM Library

 


